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We are all super proud of how hard our amazing Y6 children have worked in their SAT’s exams this week. 

The tests will assess how much they know and have learnt here at St Luke’s. We all know here at school that 

the answers the children provide on paper are a fraction of all their achievements!  

To all of our Year 6 children please know that you are super, successful and much loved people whatever your 

results. 

Thank you all for your support during this weeks OFSTED inspection. Whilst we cannot share the outcome of 

the inspection yet, we want you to join us in thanking your children for being amazing. We look forward to 

sharing all of the wonderful things Ofsted recognised about our school with you when the report arrives. 

Finally well done to our Year 1 pupils who delivered a confident and informative assembly to their parents on 

Wednesday all about their learning in class! Thank you to those parents who were able to join us for the 

event. 

Have a lovely sunny weekend,  

Miss Ackroyd  

Headteacher 
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